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Ribbon Cutting Planned for Friday in Auburn 
 (KLZA) -- A ribbon cutting ceremony will be held at Bulldog Auto Supply in Auburn on Friday at
10 a-m. 

New owner Joy Johnson  recently purchased the business. Trevor and AmY Oestman will serve as
managers of the business. 

Bulldog Auto Supply will continue to offer the same products they have in the past while the
inventory will be increased and new merchandise will be added. .  Business hours will be Monday
through Friday 7:30 a-m until 5:30 p-m and Saturday from 8 a-m until noon. 
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